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February 5, 2018

Report Cards

Tomorrow the report cards for the second quarter will be sent home with the students. Besides the academic grades, please pay attention to the citizenship grades. We are really struggling to keep our behavior in check. Also, I appreciate the people that are checking their child’s behavior log each night. It does make a difference!

Black History Reports
Each child will randomly be picking an important person from the period 1920’s – 1960’s. They will draw the names out of a container. The rubric for the report is being sent home today. Each child can do research at home in addition to the research we will be doing in class next week. The reports are due 2/23. There is a program after school on 2/26 to highlight the famous African Americans that have been influential in the shaping of our country. Each child can dress up as their person for the Wax Museum. More details to come on that.
Half Day this Wedneday

In order for the staff to finish our last session of our RBT Training, the dismissal time this Wednesday is 12:00 for all the students.

Math

Many students are NOT
studying their multiplication facts. You can make flashcards or you can find them at the Dollar Store. Each child needs to memorize all the facts from 0-10. You can use your time in the car to quiz your students also.
NWEA MAP Results

I will be sending home your child’s report on how he or she did on the MAP tests from last week with the report cards tomorrow. Pay close attention to the projected RIT score for the winter and you can see if your child met that goal. I use this data to craft lessons that address any low areas to ensure your child will meet the Spring 2018 goal. 
Reading and Spelling

This week we are reading “Stone Soup” and the spelling words are coming home today.

